MCHS Project Graduation

Maria Carrillo High School Project Graduation

68-0398050

Affiliated with Sonoma County Safe and Sober Project Graduation
45-4175474

February 5, 2024
Dear MCHS Project Graduation Supporter,

MCHS Project Graduation is a long standing community tradition that recognizes the accomplishments of Seniors
graduating from Maria Carrillo High School. The goal of this event is to provide an exciting, engaging event free of
alcohol and drugs. MCHS seniors are invited to celebrate with their classmates in a safe environment on June 7th,
2024. This event was established in response to escalating injuries amongst graduates in alcohol and drug related
incidents.

We are a non profit, 100% volunteer run, 501(c)(3) organization that promotes good choices and culminates in a fun,
safe and sober event on graduation night, protecting these new grads on a night when they are statistically most
vulnerable. Costs for this event are covered by tax deductible donations from businesses and parents in our
community and some limited fundraising. School and district funds do not pay for this event.

Costs of this event are rising and we are reaching out to the community to support us. We would be honored to count
you amongst our supporters. At this time we are seeking Corporate Sponsors for our event. We would love to
recognize your generosity by linking to your site from our Project Grad Website, on printed project grad material and
with a publicly displayed poster at Graduation.

Maria Carrillo High School sincerely appreciates your support of this worthwhile, important, and fun event.
Sponsoring this event is easy!

Fill out the reverse and return it with a check

(Check should be payable to MCHS Project Grad)

OR

Donate online at MCHSProjectGrad.com

If you choose to donate online please send your contact and business information to katherine.c.larson@gmail.com to
ensure your company name appears correctly on promotional materials.

Corporate sponsors will be acknowledged on our website, at graduation and at events throughout the year. This
reaches approximately 1500 Sonoma County Families.

Sponsorship benefits and opportunities are listed on the reverse.
Please contact Katherine Larson, parent volunteer

katherine.c.larson@gmail.com
(707)328-2043
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